
TOWN MEETING 

APRIL 23, 2018 

 (31 People)  

 

A Special Town Meeting was held on Monday, April 23, 2018 at 6:.30 P.M. at the Haddam 

Volunteer Fire Company Community Hall, 439 Saybrook Road, Higganum, CT, to for the 

approval of an Ordinance enacting a Groundwater Management Zone in the Tylerville, Section 

of Haddam. The meeting was called to order at 7:03PM by First Selectman Lizz Milardo. A 

motion was made by Chip Frey, seconded by Lori Maggi to appoint Tony Giamei as moderator 

of the meeting; All in favor, Motion Passed. The legal call was read by Town Clerk Scott 

Brookes. A motion was made by Larry Maggi, seconded by Robin Munster, to accept the call as 

read.  All in favor, Motion Passed.  

 

1. A motion was made by Mike Farina, seconded by Chip Frey, to accept an Ordinance 

enacting a Groundwater Management Zone in the Tylervill section of Haddam. 

Motion Passed by voice vote. 

 

2. A motion was made by Craig Sabonia, seconded by Alan Blaschik, to adjourn the meeting. 

Motion Passed by voice vote 

 

The Meeting adjourned at 7:09PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Scott R. Brookes, CCTC, Town Clerk 

 


